Yorba Linda High School Grad Night 2024
Hosted by YLHS Grad Night Committee 2024
To the parents of YLHS Class of 2024:

Graduation is just around the corner and we are looking forward to the YLHS Class of
2024 Grad Night Bash! YLHS Grad Night Bash 2024 will take place at Universal Studios
Hollywood on Friday, June 7th from 5p.m. to June 8th at 4 a.m. Our graduates will enjoy
a memorable and safe night of fun and attractions! Food and soft drinks will be
provided. We encourage your senior to bring a sweater or sweatshirt as the evening
and early hour morning can get a bit chilly.

If your senior is not allowed to participate in graduation or senior activities due to
discipline issues, he/she will not be able to participate in Grad Night. Grad Night will
adhere to the ZERO-TOLERANCE POLICY AND CODE OF CONDUCT RULES
ENFORCED DURING SCHOOL EVENTS.

The following three forms must be completed, signed and returned in order to
participate in Grad Night. Parent signatures are required on all forms, even if your
senior is 18 years of age. There will be NO EXCEPTIONS! Your senior cannot sign up
for their bus preference until all three forms are turned in:

e Behavior Responsibility and Release of Liability
e Parent Permission, Medical Emergency and Waiver Claims
e Participant Waiver Form

All three signed forms need to be returned to the Grad Night Committee no later than
May 23, 2024. Bus selections will be made in the quad May 21-23. You will not be able
to sign up for a bus if your three waivers have not been received. IF your senior wishes
to ride the bus with friends, they must sign-up together. Students that do not sign up for
a bus will be assigned a bus.

Seniors who HAVE NOT purchased their Grad Night 2024 ticket may do so until April
30th. Tickets can be purchased online at www.ylhsgradnight.com. You may pay online
by credit/debit (3% fee). Tickets can also be purchased by cash or check via order form
sent to the YLHS Main Office by April 30th.

Grad Night will begin with check-in at the YLHS gym at 5 p.m. and then continue to
venue location and back to YLHS at 4 a.m. the next morning.

The Grad Night committee would like to thank everyone who has given their time and
talents to ensure an exciting graduation celebration for the Class of 2024.

Sincerely,
YLHS Grad Night Committee 2024



